
Kingsfleet School Association 

 

 

As a Parent or Carer of a child attending Kingsfleet Primary School you are 
automatically a member of the Kingsfleet School Association. This does not mean 
that you have to attend all meetings and events, but what it does mean is that you 
play a vital role in helping Kingsfleet be the best it can be by fundraising and 
supporting the links within the Kingsfleet Community. 
 
…this is your school too and you make up a valuable part of the Kingsfleet 
Community. 
 
 
What is the K.S.A.? 
The KSA is a registered charity and holds an Annual General Meeting (AGM) once a 
year. At this meeting the previous year is reviewed and a committee is elected to run 
the KSA. At Kingsfleet we take a team approach and all that we ask of members is 
that they give as much or as little as they are able. 
 
The KSA usually meets once a half term to discuss and set up groups to organise 
individual events. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

How to get involved and make a difference. 

 

Join us at the AGM on Wednesday 10 October 

3.30pm for a 3.45pm start 
(refreshments available from 3.30pm) 

 

 

Crèche for children 

Come and find out how you can support your child’s school. 

 

Disco 
Friday 5 October 

EYFS and Key Stage 1: 5.30 pm to 6.30pm 
Key Stage 2: 6.45pm to 7.45pm 

Tickets sold on the door – Letter to follow 


